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6th November 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents & Year 13 Students 

 

Year 13 Portrait Photograph – Wednesday 15th November 

 

As you may be aware, we do not normally arrange portrait photographs this term for Year 13. Instead 

of a portrait photograph, we organise a Year Group photograph in the Spring Term on the staging 

outside in the Quad. 

 

However, a number of Year 13 have asked me if it would be possible to have a portrait photograph taken. 

As we have photographers in on Wednesday 15th November to take Form Photos, I have arranged for 

those Year 13 students who want their photograph taken to have the opportunity. One of the options 

from Gillman & Soames includes passport sized photos which are useful for University and Bus Pass ID 

badges. 

 

Please come to the Queen’s Hall between 9am & 12.45pm if you would like to your photo taken. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tanya Warner 

Resources Centre Manager 

 


